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Kilmurry Ibrickane Parish Newsletter  

Sunday 25th July 2021 

Masses for the week: 

Weekday Masses  

Monday 9.15am- Liturgy of the Word with Holy Communion 

Mass -  Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday & Friday 
 

Quilty Church:  Saturday 24th July at 7.15pm 

Stephen Pender 

Jimmy Pender 

Paddy, Declan and Mary Ryan 

Anton Murrihy 

Mary Burke 

Deceased members of the McDonagh and Kirby families 

Gordon Hudson 

Joseph, Ellen and Michael McInerney and deceased family 

Martin, Delia and son Martin Donnellan and deceased family 

Paddy and Evie O Donohue 

Patrick (Pajo) Murrihy 

Ivy, Patrick and Michael Murrihy 

Micheal, Bridie and John Joe Moroney 
 

Coore Church: Sunday 25th July at 9.30am   

Mary Ann and Martin (Sonny) McGuane, Killernan 

Timmy McMahon, Clounlaheen East 

Ciss & PJ Sexton 

Brid Hayes 
 

Mullagh Church: Sunday 25th July at 11.00am 

Special intention 
 

Quilty Church:  Saturday 31st July at 7.15pm 

Liturgy of the Word with Holy Communion   (Rosary at 7pm) 
 

Coore Church: Sunday 1st August at 9.30am 

Liturgy of the Word with Holy Communion  (Rosary at 9.05am)   
 

Mullagh Church:  Sunday 1st August at 11am 

Gordon & Margaret Hassett 

Sharon Keavey Campbell  

Martin & Eileen Johnston 

Nancy, Thomas, Delia & Brendan Hehir 

Sheila McNamara 

John Mueller 

Maisie, Micko & Packie Murrihy, Mountscott 

John Joe O’Neill 

Paddy & Bridget O’Neill 
 

CHURCH ROTA – WEEKEND 31st July & 1st August 
 

Quilty Church Sat at 7.15pm: 

Eucharistic Ministers – Agnes Collins & Peggy Morrisey 

Reader – Karen Galvin 
 

Coore Church Sun at 9.30am: 

Eucharistic Ministers – Catherine Sexton & Mary Nugent 

Reader – Patricia McCarthy 
 

Mullagh Church Sun at 11am: 

Eucharistic Ministers – Mary Searson & Anne Marie Nugent 

Reader – Olive O Loughlan 

Altar Servers: Group C 
 

GROUPED ANNIVERSARY MASSES FOR JULY: 

Mullagh Church Sunday 1st August at 11am 

Quilty Church Saturday 28th August at 7.15pm 

Coore Church Sunday 29th August at 9.30am 

 
 

 

 

Críocha Callan Area 
Website:www.kibparish.ie 

Webcam: www.kibparish.ie/webcam 

Quilty & Coore Church grouped anniversary Masses will 

be the last weekend of every month, Mullagh Church 

grouped anniversary Masses will be the first Sunday of 

every month. Please book anniversary Mass through 

Parish Office 085 1872212 or email:  office@kibparish.ie 
    

Kilmurry Ibrickane Parish OfficeKilmurry Ibrickane Parish OfficeKilmurry Ibrickane Parish OfficeKilmurry Ibrickane Parish Office    

Opening hours: Tuesday, Thursday and Friday from 

9.30am to 3.30pm.  KIB Parish phone number       

 085 1872212 

The Parish Office will be closed from Friday 30th July at 

3.30pm to Tuesday 17th August at 9.30am.  Mass cards 

are available from Mullagh Church Sacristan Anne at 

Mass times. 
 
    

Legion of MaryLegion of MaryLegion of MaryLegion of Mary    
The Legion of Mary will be on at 7pm on this Tuesday and will 

be available to view on the webcam from Mullagh Church.  We 

would sincerely love for people to tune into these prayers by 

tuning into www.kibparish.ie/webcam 
 

 

Christian Meditation with Cait 

Last week of Meditation will be next Tuesdays from 10am to 

10.30am. Will take a break for the month of August.  Hope you 

can tune in and continue this special way of Meditation.  Any 

questions contact Cait on Whats app 086 4534466 

caitnil@gmail.com or office@kibparish.ie 
 

 

 

Return to Public Masses 

We are concerned for the safety of everybody so at a 

recent Pastoral Council meeting we decided on the 

following safety measures: 

• Hand sanitisers are available at each church. 

We ask you to avail of these as you enter the Church. 

- If you wish you may stay in your car and listen to mass on 

outside speaker and we will bring you Holy Communion. 

• We ask you to adhere to social distancing by being aware of 

the signs on the floor. 

• Families are welcome to sit together, two people per seat from 

different households (seated on either side of the seat). 

Stewards will guide you to your place. 

• Eucharistic Ministers will wear face masks and sanitise hands 

before giving out Holy Communion. 

• Speakers are installed outside so if anybody 

wants to stay outside they are welcome to do that too. 

• Because of Covid 19 we won’t be passing around the baskets 

for our collection as usual. Baskets will be placed at each church 

door so that you can place your contributions in them. 

• We ask people to receive Holy Communion on the hand if at all 

possible. If there are people seated in the gallery please stay 

there. A Eucharistic Minister will come up to you. 

- We will leave the Church in stages beginning with the right 

hand side aisle continuing with the left hand side aisle and 

followed by the main aisle. 
 

 

Act of Spiritual Communion  

Act of Spiritual Communion My Jesus, I believe that you are 

present in the Most Holy Sacrament. I love you above all 

things, And I desire to receive you into my soul. Since I cannot 

at this moment receive you sacramentally, Come at least 

spiritually into my heart. I embrace you as if you were already 

there and unite myself wholly to you. Never permit me to be 

separated from you. Amen 
 

Missionvale 

Sr Ethel Normoyles mission in South Africa is experiencing 

huge challenges with Covid 19. Lack of sanitisation has 

meant a huge rate of infection. If you would like to help 

you can lodge your donations to Missionvale Ireland Ltd 

c/o AIB bank Ennis  

AC NO 15431041 Sort Code 93-53-87 
 

KIB SPORTS LOTTO 

The Last Jackpot was:  €9,000 19/07/2021 

No Jackpot winner. Lucky dip number 03, 10, 17, 21 and the 

winners were: €100 Chloe Prenderville, Meelick.   

€20 winners:  Ber Ni Mhi, Caherduff.  Tara McCarthy, Killernan.  

Sarah Kelly, Cooraclare. Jack Cleary, Kilrush. Kevin Lafferty, 

Clonmore Lodge. Next Draw Monday 26/07/2021 and Jackpot 

will be €9,100! Please support KIB Sports Lotto on 

www.locallotto.ie  Lotto tickets are on sale in Paschal O’Dwyers 

Filling Station Quilty, Beatrices XL Shop Quilty, Committee 

members and KIB Parish Office. 
 

Sympathy:  We offer our sympathy, support and prayers to the 

family, relatives and friends of the late James Cleary (Seamus), 

Fintra More, Miltown Malbay and formerly Oughterard and 

Limerick. May he rest in peace. 

Killaloe Diocesan Changes: We warmly welcome Fr John 

McGovern to our Críocha Callan Cluster. He will begin in August. 

We thank Fr Martin Blake for his wonderful work in our Cluster 

and wish him well on his sabbatical. 

THE LOUGH DERG PILGRIM PATH on the lough shore is now open 

daily.  The full route is a 12km loop, with a shorter 8km option, and 

several information boards highlight features of particular 

interest.  Leaflets are available at the Visitors Centre. 

Medjugorje Pilgrimages 40th Anniversary Year of Medjugorje:  

Shannon airport to Medjugorje in half the time.  8th-12th sept 

€765 or 15th-22nd Sept €765.  7 night group pilgrimage with 

James Considine.  Accompanied by Spiritual Director. Contact 

Marian Pilgrimages www.marian.ie or 01 8788159. 

QUILTY GRAVEYARD: Sincere thanks for those who have given 

contributions to Quilty Graveyard Fund.  We hope to begin work 

shortly on developing the new graveyard.  Any contributions 

would be very welcome. 

PARISH FINANCES:  At the Parish Finance meeting on 

Wednesday night it was noted that both the Parish and Priests 

account are low at the moment.  We thank you for your 

wonderful generosity and appeal for your support in these 

difficult times.  You may donate through the envelope system 

or through the donate button on Parish Website 

www.kibparish.ie 

VACANCIES ON A CE SCHEME MULLAGH: Environmental 

Workers, Maintenance Workers and Sportsfield Caretaker.  

Interested applicants need to be in receipt of a social welfare 

payment for 12 months to qualify.  Call INTRO 065 6869296 to 

check eligibility or contact Nuala 087 2079564 for more info. 

MULLAGH SPORTSFIELD would like to thanks everyone who has 

and still are contributing to the ‘Honesty Box’.  This money goes 

toward the cost of light and maintenance of the field.  We 

appreciate your support of Mullagh Sportsfield. 
 

 

PITCH CLOSED!! 

The playing field in Mullagh Sportsfield is Closed to all until 

further notice, as Pitch is under repair. Any Teams or 

individuals who enter during this closed period are doing so at 

their own risk. Do Not Enter or Use Playing field. 

Everyone is welcome to continue using the running/walking 

track. Thank you all in advance for your cooperation. 

Mullagh Sports Field Committee. 

 

Reflection: 

Discovering one’s own riches 

I lived on the shady side of the road and 

 watched my neighbours' gardens across 

 the way revelling in the sunshine. 

I felt I was poor, and from door to door 

 went in my hunger. 

The more they gave me from their 

 careless abundance the more I became 

 aware of my beggar's bowl. 

Till one morning I awoke from my sleep 

 at the sudden opening of my door, 

 and you came and asked for alms. 

In despair I broke the lid of my chest open and was 

startled into finding my own wealth. 

 

Best of Luck to the Clare Senior Hurlers V Cork   and 

Clare LGFA V Fermanagh 

Best of luck to teams and management!! 

 

Important Contact Numbers: 

Fr. Donagh O’Meara 087 2322140 / 065 7087012 

Fr. Martin Shanahan 087 7486935 

Fr. Martin Blake 0876720287 

KIB Parish Office 085 1872212 

Defib – 065 7050123      SVP – 086 2168749 

Garda Siochana – 065 7084222 / 065 9080550 /  

065 7082180 

SUPPORT CONTACT NUMBERS: 

The Irish Red Cross Clare Area is (086)8323456 

ADAPT Domestic Abuse: 1800 200 504 ALONE 0818 222 024.   

Clare Haven Services: 065 6822435 

Anniversary Masses 
As we are restricted to numbers in our Churches at this 

time we are unfortunately unable to do anniversary 

masses for people who have died outside the Parish for 

the moment, as restrictions are lifted further we will be 

able resume again.  We apologise for any inconvenience 

caused. 

 


